
                                            

Chateau La Ressaudie Montravel Bergerac 

Gourmet Lunch and Vineyard Visit  

Sainte-Foy-La-Grande 

Wednesday 29th May 2024 

We are very pleased to announce that we have organised a fantastic day out in the beautiful  
Perigord countryside near Bergerac with a gourmet lunch at Cote Bastide in Sainte-Foy-La-
Grande followed by a visit and wine tasting at the nearby Chateau La Ressaudie. 

The restaurant, www.cote-bastide.org, has excellent reviews, features in the Michelin guide 
and has been awarded a bib gourmand. The cost of the lunch at Cote Bastide is 50€ per head 
which includes wine and coffee.  

After lunch, we will take the short 4km drive to the vineyard, www.laressaudie.fr, where we 
will be welcomed by Frank and Marie Magiera. They have a very interesting history as Frank 
worked as a chemical engineer in California for many years. His passion for wine shines 
through and he returned to his native France about 5 years ago to follow his dream of making 
wine. 

I guarantee you will enjoy both his warm welcome and his superb selection of white and red 
wines including an amazing Montravel Reserve. The visit is free of charge with all the wines 
available to purchase at discounted prices after the tasting. 

If you would like to stay over in Sainte-Foy-La-Grande, we have a special rate of 165€ at the 
lovely MaisonM, www.maisonm.info, including breakfast and secure parking. Please email 
Tegan Cornish, maisonm33220@gmail.com, at the hotel to book directly and mention the 
Jaguar Enthusiasts Club. 

You can also try the Grand Hotel - www.grandhotel-sainte-foy.com 

The numbers for this superb event are limited to just 30 people (Jecsofa members only) so if 
you would like to join us, please email me without delay at sharpie0061@gmail.com. I will 
confirm your inclusion by return email. At a later date, there will be a deposit to pay for lunch 
and full details will be provided before the event including timings and meeting places. 

Rooms at the hotels are also limited so please be quick if you want to stay over. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind Regards 

John Sharp – March 2024
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